
 

                                12.01.2024 
  

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
First of all, I would like to send everyone my warmest wishes for a Happy New Year! 
 
We successfully returned from the winter vacation and have fully engaged in our first 
week of work in January. 
 
Everything is in perfect order at the Centravis plant. Our ability to consistently obtain 
energy, water, and billets ensures that our operations run smoothly. Our team's 
dedication and concentration guarantee that our equipment performs to the high 
standards. 
 
Bureau Veritas performed a traditional monthly audit of Centravis at the end of 
December. Their conclusions verify that there are no unfavorable aspects identified 
during the audit, and our production and shipping procedures are operating as 
intended. For your review, I've included a section of the audit report. Should you wish 
to view the full report, complete with detailed imagery and findings, please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly. 
 

Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


